
 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 6 (EPA) 
and the New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) are 
conducting the second five-year review of the remedy for the 
Griggs-Walnut Ground Water Plume Superfund Site, located 
in Las Cruces, Doña Ana County, New Mexico.    
 
The review is being conducted to assure that human health and 
the environment are being protected by the remedial actions 
taken at the Site. The review will summarize the past five 
years of the remedial activities and evaluate if the remedy con-
tinues to protect public health and the environment.   
 
Due to the presence of tetrachloroethylene (a chemical com-
monly referred to as PCE) detected in municipal water supply 
wells, the EPA included the Site on the National Priorities List 
(NPL) in June 2001. A Record of Decision was signed by EPA 
on June 19, 2007, which documented the selected remedy for 
the Site as enhanced groundwater extraction (pumping) with 
treatment of the collected groundwater to remove the PCE.  
 
The objective of the remedy is to reduce the concentrations of 
PCE in groundwater to the drinking water standard.  
 
Construction of the treatment system was completed in 2012, 
and groundwater treatment has been ongoing since May 2012. 
The remedy utilizes the water production capacity of existing 
municipal supply wells and infrastructure to deliver treated 
groundwater into the public water supply. Cleanup activities, 
including operation and maintenance, and groundwater qual-
ity monitoring are ongoing. 
 
The EPA seeks the public’s input for this five-year review. 
Please contact EPA/NMED to schedule a teleconference                 
interview which will be conducted in the Nov. / Dec. 2020 
timeframe.  
 

The Second Five-Year Review Report is scheduled for com-
pletion by September 2021 and will be available to the public 
at www.epa.gov and at the following information repositories: 
 

Thomas Branigan Memorial Library 
200 E. Picacho Ave. 

Las Cruces, NM 88001 
 

New Mexico Environment Department 
Ground Water Quality Bureau 

Harold Runnels Building 
1190 St. Francis Drive 

Santa Fe, NM  87502-6110 
 
Information about the Site is available on the Internet at:  
http://www.donaanacounty.org/superfund and 
https://www.epa.gov/superfund/griggs-walnut  

For more information about the Site, please contact: 

 
Ms. Nancy Ho, RPM 

Environmental Protection Agency, Region 6 
214.665.3179 or 1.800.533.3508 (toll-free), or 

 e-mail at 
ho.nancy@epa.gov 

 
Mr. Anthony McGlown 

New Mexico Environment Department 
GWQB, Superfund Oversight Section 

505.827.2908, or e-mail at 
anthony.mcglown@state.nm.us 

 
All media inquiries should be directed to the EPA Region 6 
Press Office at 214.665.2200. 
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